T| DEWATE R INC ENGINEERS / SCIENTISTS / PROGRAM MANAGERS

July 5,2017

Attn: Kurtis Magargee / Light Pole Systems
1057 E. Imperial Hwy #155
Placentia, CA 92870

Re: Light Pole Replacement for US Army Reserve Center
Mr. Magargee,

My name is Liam Vahi-Ferguson and | am a Project Manager for a company called Tidewater,
Inc (Tidewater). Tidewater, a small business based out of Elkridge, MD, is a government
contractor (DoD, DoS, DoT) that has projects all throughout the United States.

As you are well aware, Tidewater subcontracted Light Pole Systems to remove a broken (hit by
a truck) parking lot light pole and replace it with an alike unit. The job was a complete success.
Items that Tidewater took special note to: A) the job was diagnosed in a timely manner, B)
materials were ordered as soon as possible and possible lead times were communicated with
Tidewater; C) new pole was installed causing the least amount of disruption to building/facility
occupants; and D) the job was tested at completion to ensure the new light pole worked as it
should.

To Whom It May Concern, |, Liam Vahi-Ferguson, recommend Light Pole Systems for any of
your lighting needs. They have proven to be really professional and have shown great quality in
their work, while completing the task in a timely manner.

If you were to have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact me at liam.vahi-
ferguson@tideh2o.net or, at 760 693 8016.

V/r,
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Liam Vahi-Ferguson

Tidewater Inc.,

5835 Avenida Encinas, Suite 118-119
Carlsbad, CA 92008

Disclaimer: This letter is for informational purposes only.
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